
 

 

 

 

 

Hale Primary School 

After school club Autumn 2023 

ComputerXplorers is delighted to be able to offer an after school club this term.  We will run the club 

on a Friday afternoon and will tackle two great activities during the term. 

Micro:bit: You can use the micro:bit for all sorts of cool creations, from robots to 
musical instruments – the possibilities are endless. We will use the micro:bit’s 
features such as its 25 LED lights, its accelerometer and Bluetooth connection to 
create computer controlled devices.  

 

LEGO Robotics: The children will use the LEGO WeDo 2.0 construction set 
and software to learn basic robotics principles by building a variety of 
robots. They will also learn how engineering and coding work together to 
make effective robots. Students will work in groups of 3 on this activity. 

 

 Each lesson will last one hour after school on a Friday.  Please collect your children at 4.30 pm 
 

 Dates: Sept 22, 29, Oct 6, 13, 20, Nov 3, 10, 17, 24, Dec 1 
 

 Cost for the 10 sessions is £80 per child.  A non-refundable deposit of £20 will be taken when 
you book and two balance payments will be taken in October and November. 
 

How do I register? 

To book a place on this course go our website (address below) and click on the ‘Book Now’ 

button to get to our booking page. 

www.computerxplorers.co.uk/west-surrey 

From the list of courses available select Hale Autumn 23 and complete the details requested. Please 

take care to ensure that you are registering your child on the correct course 

Please get in touch if you have any questions about the course. 

ComputerXplorers West Surrey  Tel:  01483 600272 Email:  westsurrey@computerxplorers.co.uk  

Registered No. 07664948    Registered Address:  85 Agraria Road, Guildford, Surrey, GU2 4LG 

http://www.computerxplorers.co.uk/west-surrey

